
 
 
2nd February, 2021 
 

 

2021 PARENT CHATS 

 

THURSDAY, 11th FEBRUARY, 2021 
1:30pm to 5:30pm 

 
 
Dear Families, 
 
On Thursday, 11th February, 2021 we invite you to meet with your child’s teacher, either remotely (via Zoom) or 
onsite at Trinity.  
 
The teachers are very interested in hearing from you about your child and gathering any information that might 
help your child’s year be happier and smoother. At this early stage it is not possible for the teachers to report on 
your child’s progress.  These 10 minute chats are a very important way for you and your child’s teacher to become 
acquainted and to share useful information about your child.  It is most important that you attend.  
 
We will  use the online booking system called PTO in order that you can choose your own appointment times. 
Please logon to the below link to register using the email address you used during last semester.   
https://bookings.parentteacheronline.com.au/Logon2.aspx?ReturnUrl=%2f%3fschool%3dnepea&school=nepea  
For our new families, please logon to the below link to register using the email address you have provided to the 
school. 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/159gt4r-ZkE4dJPSw-ZnzeWXTIb3KYqapoStQ1x-XSKY/edit?usp=sharing 
  
If you have any difficulties with this process, please contact Georgie Hession:  ghession@tcs.catholic.edu.au 
 

Children will remain at school and will be supervised by teachers not involved in the Parent Chats.  They will be 
dismissed at the normal time of 3.15pm.  If, after your chat with the classroom teacher you wish to take your 
child/children home, you are free to do so but must sign them out at the office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Nigel Rodrigues 
Principal 
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